Please note: Today's Sunbelt Meeting is CANCELLED.
UPDATES:
1. The display graphics are ordered, however, it was very close to the deadline.  This makes the timeframe tight for receiving them by the Moultrie trip on 9/21, but we are still on track at this time.  Should there be any delays for the 9/21 trip, everyone will be informed as soon as possible.
2. Please let me know if you will be traveling to Moultrie on Monday, September 21st.  I will need to create a Travel Authorization for each member, regardless if any expenses will be incurred.
3. As a reminder, the Hastings Office will be creating Travel Authorizations for each participant at the Sunbelt Expo.  Please email me at spro@ufl.edu so I may add you to my Travel Authorization list - I will need the the following details: Name, UFID, dates of travel to and from expo, origin city or mileage, nights at hotel. **Please pass this along to your team members.
4. We have a deadline of September 30th to submit a list of names for the hotel reservations.  Please finalize your team schedule, and provide that information as soon as possible.
Thank you all, and kind regards.
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